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Option 4

The Options

Option 1



Scheme Development

▪ Completion of all PCF Stage 2 Products, including Outline Business Case

▪ Cost profiles have been updated in the stage, including engineering 

feasibility reviews, scheme objective alignment, and environmental impacts 

analysed

▪ The scheme (should it go ahead), is likely to require Planning Act consent 

and would therefore require Development Consent Order approval from the 

relevant Secretary of State



• The project has completed Stage 

2.  No further work beyond this 

point prior to any further approval 

from DfT

• We won’t know which projects 

are committed for delivery in the 

third Roads Period until the RIS3 

is published

• Not all projects in the pipeline 

will be taken forward

November 2022: PCF Stage 2 

(Option Selection) Completed

Spring/Summer 2023: 

Review by Department for 

Transport

Work beyond this point is 

subject to approval by DfT

Next steps



Questions 


